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April 2022 Prayer Letter 
             

           Ministry update: 

 
 

                                                                    Family Update: 

                                                                                             
 

Evangelism Campaign: 

    
 

 

 
 
 
 

Prayer Requests: 
- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist church of Zinguedesse 
- Please thank the Lord for his protection of our family 
- Pray for those who recently made professions of faith  

Last month was an incredible month of 
ministry.  We have seen several saved, first-
time visitors at church, and other members 
stepping up to serve in various ways.  The 
young man on my left’s name is Muhammed 
and he has been coming to church faithfully 
for about 2 months, and last week he trusted 
Christ as his Savior.  It never gets old to see 
people give their lives to Christ.  We are very 
excited about all that God is doing! 

       Our family is doing well thank you to all those 
who are praying for our safety.  One evening when I 
was away and Ashley was home with the kids the 
power cut for a few hours (which is normal during the 
heat season) then came back on with a large power 
surge causing the surge protector that we plug our 
kitchen appliances into to catch on fire.  Fortunately, 
Ashley smelled the smoke and was able to put the 
fire out before it was too severe.  We are thankful 
Ashley was there otherwise we would have lost all of 
our appliances and the house could have been 
severely damaged.   

Thank you so much to all who prayed for our evangelism campaign, God really 
blessed.  We held our campaign in 4 different locations in the community that our church is 
working to reach.  Each night we had a good audience that came to watch a gospel film and 
hear a gospel message.  We had 4 professions of faith and 2 of those have already started 
coming to our church on Sundays.  Please pray for the others as we follow up with them.   


